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To: Glenn Haight, Executive Director  
Alaska Board of Fisheries 
Alaska Department of Fish & Game 

Date: March 3, 2017 

    
From: Bruce Twomley, Chairman 

Benjamin Brown, Commissioner 
Commercial Fisheries Entry Commission 
 

Subject: Additional comment on Proposal 218 
for the 2016/2017 Upper Cook Inlet 
Finfish meeting 

 
 
 
In supplying the comment in RC115 for Proposal 218, CFEC is supporting the proposal’s seeking to clarify 

the pertinent regulation - whether it was the intent of the  Board of Fisheries to allow a dual permit 

holder to use two complements of gear or not. 

 

 


